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"To the Planning Authorities,

I have lived in the village for several decades and am delighted to see that the land
behind Walk Mill Lane is being considered for development.

Years ago, a large amount  of land  around the yard  was developed into a residential
area, now for the first time in many years this land has become available and this should
be regarded as a golden opportunity to finish what was started by the planners many years
ago. Passing this land for building would finally enable the completion of this
residential area.

Myself and other local residents living close by the Yard, currently operated by Soils
HS, have been complaining for some time now of the excessive dust and noise coming from
the Yard. This is genuinely affecting the quality of life of the adjacent residents and
undoubtedly causing health issues.

I do believe granting planning of this development would go in line with the priorities
set out by the South Gloucestershire authorities, it would enhance and improve the quality
of life in Kingswood , create jobs , offer apprenticeships to enable low skilled employees
to access a career and a better future as well as offer additional affordable housing and
provide more opportunities for downsizers without relocating miles away .

I look forward to your reply.

Yours Sincerely,


